
 

 

Memo 
 
TO:  Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee  
 
FROM:  Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee Administrative Support  
 
DATE:  2024-09-25 
 
SUBJECT: Langford – Feedback Received   
 

The City of Langford has received the following accessibility related feedback during the period of June 2024 – 
September 2024:  

• Accessible seating at Starlight Stadium needs improvements to make the experience better for those 
who need it.  

• Received a copy of the “Age and Disability Friendly OCP” document from the Province of BC and shared 
it with our Planning Department.  

• Wish for accessibility planning to be required when the City rents their spaces out as venues for events.  
• Emergency preparedness for municipalities should include specific planning for those with accessibility 

needs.    
 

 

  

 
 


